HOOPA TRIBAL POLICE DEPARTMENT
12637 State Hwy 96 + P.O. Box 1341
HOOPA, CA 95546
Phone (530) 625-4615 » Fax (530) 625-4265

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Please accept this letter of support for the Humboldt County Sheriff's Office to install updated
radio equipment in the area of Big Hill located within the exterior boundaries of the Hoopa Valley
Indian Reservation.

The updated communications equipment will enhance the safety of both Sheriff's deputies and
the Hoopa Valley Tribal Police Officers who work as cross-deputized reserve deputies.

If you have any questions about the above, please contact me.

Sincerely,

12441

Robert Kane Jr., Chief of Police

Cc: Captain Bryan Quenell, HCSO Ops Division Cmdr



